

November 2023

October Deacons: John Chartrand & Pete Blanton

S	M	Т	w	Th	F	s
EVERY SUNDAY 9:30 Sunday School 11:00 Worship, Children's Church			1 6:00 Pot Luck 6:30 Prayer Meeting, Chil- dren & Youth 7:30 Choir	2	3	4
5 5:45 pm Movie Night Nursery: Merry Dupuis	6 Counters: Pete Blanton & John Chartrand	7 6:30 pm DEACONS	8 6:00 Pot Luck 6:30 Prayer Meeting, Chil- dren & Youth 7:30 Choir	9	10	11
Nursery: Kristin Marcum	13 Counters: Alex Ketree & Claudia Gainey SC Baptist Annual Mi	14 2:00 WMU Mtg. Fellowship Hall 6:30 Finance Comm	15 6:00 Pot Luck 6:30 Prayer Mtg. , Children & Youth BUSINESS MTG 7:30 Choir	16	17	18
19 THANKSGIVING SERVICE & LUNCHEON Nursery: Sylvia Cypress	20 Counters: Agnes Duggar & Lee Bolton	21	22	THANKS Giving Day	24	25
26 Nursery: Suzanne Atiyeh	27 Counters: David Banks & Mary Cartwright	28	29 6:00 Pot Luck 6:30 Prayer & Children & Youth 7:30 Choir	Beth Shilol	every Saturd n Messianic on, Fellowsh	Jewish





The King's Business November 2023

Free Outdoor Community
Movie Night
Sunday, November 5, 5:45 p.m.
Pinecrest Baptist Church





Join us for the movie The Resurrection of Gavin Stone, the story of a washed-up child star who was forced to do community service at a megachurch, pretends to be a Christian in order to play the part of Jesus in the church Easter play, and discovered that the most important role of his life is far from Hollywood.

The movie will start about 5:45 pm. Come early to visit and get some **pizza & popcorn**. It will be a fun evening to meet neighbors. Please note: This is an outdoor activity on our field located at the corner of Ashley Hall Road and Woodcrest Avenue. Children are welcome when accompanied by an adult. No nursery provided. CVLI #50543322



Thanksgiving Service and Luncheon Sunday, Nov. 19

Join us for worship at 11 a.m. as we give thanks to God for His blessings and then join together for a Community Thanksgiving Luncheon at 12 p.m.

The church will provide the turkey. You are invited to bring a favorite side dish or dessert to share.

Everyone welcome!



We are working on a new church directory and would like to picture all members and regular attenders.

Please see Joy or Darlene at the end of a service to get your picture taken!



Sermon Series in James: The Unvarnished Truth

Wednesday Night Bible
Study Series
The Overcomer
by Dr. David Jeremiah





In October, my wife and I completed our first year of service here at Pinecrest Baptist Church. I want to express my heartfelt gratitude to all of you for the generous love offering you collected and presented to us. Thank you also for inviting us to become a part of the Pinecrest family one year ago. With such a drastic change, there is anticipation and excitement to be sure but also a certain measure of anxiety over the unknown, but even still, we were welcomed with open arms. Thank you for endeavoring with me to learn and

understand His Word and grow together from it. Thank you for trusting me to stand behind the pulpit week in and week out and attempt to shine the light and explain the most wonderful book ever written, the most amazing story ever told. It is truly an honor to which I don't feel worthy. My one hope is that I can be an empty vessel to be used by Him in any way He sees fit. Thank you for serving together with us over the past year. Thank you for being so faithful to pray, come to services and serve in this church. Finally, thank you for putting Jesus Christ first. Over this next upcoming month and year, may we all die to self-daily and proclaim that He is Lord and He is the Head of Pinecrest Baptist Church.

Pastor Billy



October has been a fun month for PBC youth and children. The youth department attended a **NEWSBOYS concert** a couple of weeks ago. This was a first time concert experience for most of them. Praise God for the influence of Christian music. The show was wonderful and memorable and we were blessed to



have nearly all of our youth students in attendance. And for the kids/community our **Harvest Festival** on Saturday was awesome. We had about 130 in attendance, with many new faces. The kids enjoyed all of the yard games and inflatables and pumpkin decorating. Thank you to all volunteers who manned their stations ie: tech/equip., registration, drawing prizes, face paint, pumpkin decorating, hayrides, and concessions and EVERYTHING in between.

As we enter November, we will be having another **outdoor Movie Event**, showing "The Resurrection of Gavin Stone", November 5. The movie will begin at 5:45. Pizza and popcorn provided and early bird fellowship is encouraged. The event is open to the community.

Also, throughout the month of November the children and youth will be dedicating their time to learning songs for the Christmas pageant in December. We encourage all children to be at church on Sundays and Wednesdays as much as possible in preparation for the pageant.

April House



Operation Christmas Child shoeboxes are due on November 12. Shoeboxes are distributed around the world through the work of Samaritan's Purse, an evangelistic organization led by Franklin Graham.



In November we will be collecting items for

Prisoner packets distributed through the SC

Department of Corrections. A gospel tract is included in each packet by the South Carolina Baptist Convention.

Also in November, you are invited to join us in observing the Baptist Women's World Day of Prayer Observance on Monday, November 6. It will be very different this year. Charleston Association WMU will be gathering at 4:30 p.m. at Mark Clark Hall on The Citadel Campus to prayer walk the campus. There will also be a prayer gathering for those unable to walk the campus. Participants are invited to stay for worship with The Citadel Baptist Collegiate Ministry (BCM) at 6:30 pm.

In December we will receive the **Lottie Moon Christmas Offering** for International Missions. More information to come!



Christmas Music is underway!

There will be a Christmas Pageant on Sunday morning, Dec. 10 with all of our youth and children in costume to portray the Christmas story. Just imagine a Nativity scene spread across our platform!



Then our church choir will share the musical "And It Came to

Pass" on December 17. Carrie Watford will direct and I will be the accompanist. It includes a play with Mary and Joseph on their journey to Bethlehem. If you would like to sing with our Christmas Choir, please come join us for rehearsals on Wednesdays at 7:30 p.m.



The South Carolina Baptist Convention Annual Meeting will be Monday and Tuesday, November 13-14 at the Shandon Baptist Church in Columbia. Let Pastor Billy know if you would like to attend as a messenger from Pinecrest Baptist Church.



FACEBOOK PAGE: www.facebook.com/PinecrestBaptistCharleston YOUTUBE CHANNEL: www.youtube.com/@PinecrestBaptistCharleston DVDs and CDs of Sunday services are available upon request.

